
From: Darl Sweetland < >  
Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 12:36 PM 
To: Immingham Eastern Ro-Ro Terminal 
<ImminghamEasternRoRoTerminal@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: TR030007 – Immingham Eastern RoRo Terminal 
 
Interested Party Reference numbers: IMRO-AFP001 and 20037314 
 
Dear PINs Immingham Ro-Ro team and Transport Infrastructure Planning Unit 
 
Anglian Water notes the clarification questions addressed to Natural England in the 9 July 2024 
letter.  
 
Anglian Water has no comments to make on those two questions. 
 

Darl Sweetland DMS, MRTPI 
Spatial Planning Manager – Sustainable Growth 

Mobile:  
 
Web:  
Pronounced: dahl-sweetlund (he/him) 

Anglian Water Services Limited 
Lancaster House, Lancaster Way, Ermine Business Park, Huntingdon, 

Cambridgeshire, PE29 6XU 




